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A school to be proud of   

 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

 

I hope you have all enjoyed a long and restful summer and it is a pleasure to now be writing my first news-

letter as Headteacher of The Hinckley School. 

We have very much enjoyed welcoming back our students who all look incredibly smart in their new uni-

form and are  ready to learn. Tutor time has focused on PRIDE, learning and how we celebrate diversity and 

promote community in our school. The commitment to learning in all year groups this week has been im-

pressive and I have felt very proud of our students. Thank you all for your support in making sure students 

came to school ready to learn. 

It was a pleasure to welcome our year 7s to The Bridge and year 8 to The Gateway (our new specialist year 8 provision) on 

Wednesday. Year 13 are enjoying our new sixth from refurbishment, a place that now enables them to have really focused, 

supported independent study time. All others years have spent time getting to know their form tutors and year leaders. I have 

also been able to introduce students to several new members of staff, including on the senior leadership team Mr Wood as 

Vice Principal, Ms Thomas as Vice Principal, Ms Solly as Director of post 16 and Ms Lewis as Director of inclusion and SENCO. 

This year also sees us start our new build and develop our site further. After having achieved the best GCSE results the school 

has seen and A levels that saw the vast majority of students achieving their first choice of university, it is an exciting time to be 

a student, member of staff and parent/ carer at The Hinckley School.  

Best wishes, 

Lisa Hickman—Headteacher 

 

 

PRIDE permeates everything that we do at The Hinckley School. 

Students are encouraged to routinely reflect on how the are able to demon-

strate this in their learning and as members of our school and local community. 

We are keen to hear about what our students do outside of school and to be 

able to celebrate PRIDE in our assemblies.  

 



Transition Summer school sets our new students off  

to a fabulous start  

Once again The Hinckley School 

opened its doors early to offer its 

new intake of students the 

chance to take in part in the 

Bridge’s Summer School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the week over one hundred and 

twenty students attended and took part 

in a series of activities, across a large 

number of subjects: Maths, English, Clas-

sics, Science, History, Drama, Art, PE, and 

Food Tec. Students took part in some fan-

tastic activities from performing Shake-

speare’s A Midsummer Night’s Dream to  producing their own functional 

wind turbines as part of a STEM project. Summer school provided a brilliant 

opportunity for students to get a taste of school life and the students a 

chance to meet their teachers and start to build friendships that will last a 

lifetime.  Over the course of the week we celebrated the PRIDE showcased 

by all students on a daily basis. The lev-

els of engagement and resilience 

shown over the course of the week was 

fantastic. 

 

Ms V Bull, Director of Key Stage 3 

Aca-

demic Ex-

cellence 



 Introducing ‘the Gateway ’ for Year 8 

Aca-

demic Ex-

cellence  

It was wonderful to welcome happy and excited students into The Gateway on Thurs-

day. Year 8 were smartly dressed in their new Hinckley School uniforms and over the 

past week have made a positive start to the school year. ‘The Gateway’ is the next stage 

of their journey through the 

school, where they start to 

explore in more depth a 

wide curriculum and focus 

on character development 

and PRIDE in the wider 

school context. 

This year, Year 8 students 

have use of the extensively 

refurbished  Gateway facili-

ties. Within the Gateway 

students have a wonderful heart space where they can come during social times. We 

have a wide selection of activities including chess, tabletop football and several board 

games for students to enjoy. We also offer a quiet room for students who would like to 

read, draw, complete homework, or simply relax. The Year 8 team are looking forward 

to working with students, helping them become the best they can be, over the course 

of Year 8.   

Ms James, Head of Year 8: 

Ms James with Gateway students, proudly showcasing their new  Heartspace 



Introducing our magnificent Year 7 Bridge  

Over the first week, our new 

Bridge students have risen to 

the challenge set by their Year 

Leader Mr Stocks on their first 

day – to be a magnificent Year 

7. They have embodied PRIDE 

in all areas of the school and 

this has led to them amassing 

over five and a half thousand 

achievement points in their 

first week alone. We have seen 

students across the year group start to build a caring community within the Bridge. Stu-

dents have developed new friendships both inside and outside the classroom. Student 

voice has also centred around PRIDE with students commenting on how much they are 

enjoying their lessons as well as the Bridge heart space. We have also share the Bridge 

enrichment programme that shows all activities on offer for the year group at break, 

lunch and after school. These sessions are open to all our students and we encourage 

them to attend as many sessions as possible to try something different and meet new 

people. 

Mr Stocks Year Leader said, “ I am beyond proud of the way that our Year 7 students 

have settled into life in The Bridge, they are the epitome of PRIDE and I cannot wait 

showcase their learning to date with parents on our annual showcase evening on the 

13th October,” 

Mr Stocks, Head of the Year 7 Bridge 

 

Helping students to engage with 

reading is a life skill that we encour-

age and develop. An assembly this 

week helped them to understand 

how and what to read and the im-

portance of this. 



Some dates for your diary this half term:  

 

Open evening 21st September  

Y712 tutor evening 28th September  

Y7 showcase evening 13th October  

Y11 Revision Evening 26th October  

 

Upcoming Events 


